To: Tamerlane distribution list
Date: January 25, 2007

Subject: EA0607-002: Tamerlane Pine Point Pilot Project - public registry and newspaper items

Dear Distribution List,
 

Because of concerns of copyright infringement we have withdrawn from our website some recent text copies of 3 media items relating to the Tamerlane Pine Point Project. The text of these articles and future ones will continue to be included in our paper registry at the MVEIRB offices, and for any future news items that are relevant to the parties involved in this EA, we will provide an email/fax note of the date, title, theme and source of the news item, so you can determine for yourselves if you would like to access the material from its source. The three articles that have been removed from the website are as follows:
 

1. Hay River Hub - January 10, 2007 - Tamerlane hosts info session on proposed mine 

2. CBC News - January 17, 2007 - Pine Point plans spelled out by new owners 

3. Northern News Services - January 22, 2007 - Tamerlane gets warm reception
 

As always, your comments are welcome.
 

Regards,
 

Alistair MacDonald

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board

www.mveirb.nt.ca

ph: 867-766-7052

fx: 867-766-7074

